
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fall Driver’s Ed 
Enhanced Driving Institute 

“Building a New Generation of Safer Drivers”  

 
After a successful summer class, EDI is back offering classes this Summer 

at the High School.  Parent’s love EDI because we build safe, responsible, 

patient and observant drivers.  Teens love EDI because we  make classes 

fun and interesting.  You cannot ask for more than that.  The Top Driving 

School in SE MN is here.   Classes will fill up quickly, register ASAP! 

 

 

Click the Chatfield link on our website & register 

www.EnhancedDrivingInstitute.com 

Classes starting July 8th  – Register online today!  

Questions?        adam@enhanceddrivinginstitute.com     507-993-2708 


